From: Carol <davecarol.lynch@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2024 7:27 AM
To: Holloway, Rachel
Subject: RE: input cup #2621

Thank you Rachel,

| am opposed to the CUP as proposed.

| have multiple issues with this CUP especially the Town stacking CUP on CUP.
| am available to address any questions/concerns.

What happens now, does the Town take action or ZLR?

Thank you again

David Lynch

Sent from Mail for Windows

From: Holloway, Rachel

Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 11:01 PM
To: davecarol.lynch@gmail.com
Subject: RE: input cup #2621

Hello again David,

We shared your comments tonight with the ZLR Committee, and they postponed action on the batch plant CUP as a
result. However, the committee asked me to clarify whether you were merely commenting to express your concerns or
if you are “opposed” to the CUP as proposed? | had interpreted your communications today as you being officially
“opposed”, but | realized | didn’t specifically ask you that.

| realize these may sound like one and the same, but it affects how I reflect your stance in the meeting minutes. Since
you were registered for another agenda item (rezone #12058), it is possible that Zoom would not let you register again
in opposition to this item?

Thank you,
Rachel

Rachel Holloway
Dane County Assistant Zoning Administrator
(608) 266-9084 desk / (608) 220-7285 cell

From: Holloway, Rachel

Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 4:27 PM

To: 'davecarol.lynch@gmail.com' <davecarol.lynch@gmail.com> Cc: Planning & Development
<plandev@danecounty.gov> Subject: RE: input cup #2621

Hello David,

We spoke on the phone earlier. Thank you for sharing your comments for tonight’s ZLR Committee hearing. We will share these
comments with the committee, and understand that you are unable to attend tonight.

Thank you for reaching out and for participating in the hearing by submitting comments.

Rachel



Rachel Holloway
Dane County Assistant Zoning Administrator
(608) 266-9084 desk / (608) 220-7285 cell

From: Carol <davecarol.lynch@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 3:54 PM

To: Planning & Development <plandev@danecounty.gov>
Subject: input cup #2621

Being across from and in direct of view of the proposed concrete batch plant | ask the committee to have the town
review the increased hours of operations for this CUP. The noise (although to be no more than current operations)
has an impact to the residences in the area. All operations should not be approved into the nighttime hours except for
WiDOT requirements.

Thank you

David Lynch

Sent from Mail for Windows





